How Drones Are Changing the
Energy Industry

The National Law Review has posted a paper on the use of
drones in the energy industry and the FAA’s upcoming proposed
regulations governing unmanned aircraft systems’ usage.

Bracewell & Giuliani associates Michael Weller, Salo Zelermyer
and Joshua C. Zive wrote the report.

“The expansion of the UAS market is inevitable, and the use of
this technology by the energy industry will only increase,”
the authors write. “That being said, there are challenges
ahead. The current approval process will soon give way to a
new regulatory program.”

Read the report.


https://generalcounselnews.com/how-drones-are-changing-the-energy-industry/
https://generalcounselnews.com/how-drones-are-changing-the-energy-industry/
http://www.natlawreview.com/article/around-corner-how-drones-are-changing-energy-industry

